

Cathy Wolfe
District One
Sandra Romero
District Two
Karen Valenzuela
District Three

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

June 11, 2012

Ms. Chanele Holbrook-Shaw, Director of Environmental Operations Heernett Environmental Foundation 7332 Churchill Rd. Tenino, WA 98501

Dear Ms. Holbrook-Shaw:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that on May 31, 2012, the Board of County Commissioners approved the Heernett Environmental Foundation's request for \$100,000 from the Conservation Future Fund to support acquisition of the Johnson Acquisition Prairie and Oak Project of approximately 10 acres.

The Board approved to help fund the Johnson property with the condition that the acquisition transaction be completed no later than June 28, 2013.

Thank you for your interest in the Thurston County Conservation Futures program. Please contact Mark Swartout in our Planning Department at (360) 709-3079 or swartom@co.thurston.wa.us should you have any questions about this award.

Sincerely,

Cathy Wolfe, Chair

Karen Valenzuela, Vice-Chair

Sandra Romero, Commissioner